
   
 

 
   

  
   

 
   

 
   
  

 
 
   

      
 
 

      
 

 
   

   
 
 

   
 

        
          

          
   

 

  

    
 

    
 

     
       

        
 

     
  

       

      
     

    
 

C a y u g a C o u n t y C o m m u n i t y C o l l e g e 
A u b u r n, N e w Y o r k 

Minutes of the regular meeting of the Board of Trustees held 
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4.1.2 Provost & Vice President of Academic Affairs 

Dr. Cantor ZDV�QRW DEOH�WR DWWHQG�WRGD\·V�meeting. 

4.1.3 Vice President of Student Affairs 

Dr. Dotterer reported that a notice of CARES Student designated funds has been sent 
to eligible students. About 1,000 students were eligible based on the SUNY formula. 
She also discussed ongoing Spring enrollment efforts, noting we are currently at 60% of 
our target number, which is down slightly from last year. Mr. Camardo asked how 
PDQ\ )7(·V�WKLV�HTXDWHV WR��'U� 'XUDQW QRWHG WKDW )DOO WR 6SULQJ HQUROOPHQW GDWD 
suggests about 86% of Fall students will enroll in the Spring semester, and that is an 
important trend to monitor. (QUROOPHQW UHSRUWV W\SLFDOO\ VKRZ KHDGFRXQWV�QRW )7(V·��
which would translate to approximately a 3% difference. 

4.1.4 Vice President of Workforce Development & Partnerships 

Dr. Kimura noted the Fulton AMI build is on track. There is current effort to survey 
students on their preferences for in-person vs. online courses. Dr. Kimura also updated 
the board on the self-study progress. Fourteen faculty and staff have signed up to 
attend a virtual Middle States conference on the re-accreditation process and best 
practices in distance education and assessment. And finally, the Grant Writer job 
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